
  
For clarifications, please contact Mark Garner at 647-408-4501 or markgarner@rogers.com 
 

 

April 21, 2021         VIA E-MAIL 

 
Christine E. Long 
Board Secretary and Registrar (registrar@oeb.ca) 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: EB-2020-0290 – Ontario Power Generation 2022-2026 Payments   

Technical Conference time estimates and areas of examination 
 

Procedural Order No. 1 requires parties provide a description of the specific areas they will focus 
on at the technical conference, and time estimates.   
 
VECC is still reviewing the Applicant’s responses and therefore we cannot say with certainty 
what areas or what amount of time any clarifications will take.  However, based on what we 
have reviewed to date and given the expected breadth of inquiries from other parties we are 
not anticipating the need for a substantial amount of time.  We would ask that 30 minutes be 
reserved for us to follow on questions of others or should, after the completion of our review, 
we have questions.   
 
Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 

 
Email copy: 
Evelyn Wong, Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
opgregaffairs@opg.com 
Charles Keizer, OPG Counsel Torys LLP 
ckeizer@torys.com 
Crawford Smith, OPG Counsel, Lax O’Sullivan Lisus Gottlieb 
csmith@lolg.ca 
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